
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                              4th February 2020 

 

Dear Parents/carers, 

 

I am writing to inform you that there are a number of students and staff at Preston Manor Lower school 

who have severe food allergies to Peanuts and Nuts. As we operate as a nut free school, it is important 

that there is a strict avoidance of those food in order to prevent a life threatening allergic reaction. We 

are asking for your help to provide all our students and staff with a safe school environment.  

Any exposure to Peanuts and Nuts (including Nutella, Hazelnut coca spread) may cause a life threatening 

allergic reaction that requires emergency medical treatment. To help reduce the chance of this occurring., 

we are asking that you DO NOT send your child to school or on school trips with any product containing 

peanuts or nuts. We appreciate your support with our school policy and procedures.  

 

 

Yours Sincerely  

Mr Irshad (welfare officer) 


